MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council Members

FROM: Rosie Truelove, Director, Neighborhood Housing and Community Developmeént
Department

DATE: October 8, 2018

SUBJECT: Staff response to Resolution No. 20170817-055 regarding a University of Texas study of

gentrification, displacement, and mapping of vulnerable neighborhoods

This memorandum is in response to Resolution No. 20170817-055, which directed the City Manager to
enter into an interlocal agreement with the University of Texas at Austin for the creation of a study of
gentrification, displacement, and mapping of vulnerable neighborhoods. The study is complete and was
presented to the Anti-Displacement Task Force and City Council in September of 2018. The study can be

found online at: http://sites.utexas.edu/gentrificationproject/ .

Please feel free to contact me with any further questions.

€c: Spencer Cronk, City Manager
Joe Pantalion, Interim Assistant City Manager

The City of Austin is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act.
Reusonable modifications and equal aceess to communications will be provided upon request.
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